
The Waverly Portland Senior Center  
Will Be Closed 

 

The Waverly Portland Senior Center will be closed on Monday, March 

21st and Tuesday, March 22nd. We anticipate reopening on Wednesday, 

March 23rd. Medical rides that were already scheduled this week will 

still proceed. Unscheduled rides for this current week may not be 

accommodated at this time. Emails and phone messages will not be 

received until after 9am on Wednesday, March 23rd. Due to being 

temporarily closed, the Foot Care Clinic will not occur on March 22nd 

but will take place on April 26th. The Food Bank will open on Monday, 

March 21st. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and 

thank you for your patience. 

 


